Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 2:20 PM

To: ‘Edwards, Carl'

Cc: Rogers, Tamera; Brandt, Katherine; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: CASE #: RO0000203 - Extension Request

Carl,

Your extension request for the submittal of the Soil Vapor Intrusion Investigation report from July 5, 2017 to September
29, 2017 is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Edwards, Carl [mailto:Carl.Edwards@arcadis.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:10 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Rogers, Tamera <Tamera.Rogers@arcadis.com>; Brandt, Katherine <Katherine.Brandt@arcadis.com>
Subject: RE: CASE #: RO0000203 - Extension Request

Hi Keith,
| am following up on this extension request.

Thanks,
Carl

From: Edwards, Carl

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 11:22 AM

To: 'Nowell, Keith, Env. Health' <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Rogers, Tamera <Tamera.Rogers@arcadis.com>; Brandt, Katherine <Katherine.Brandt@arcadis.com>
Subject: CASE #: RO0000203 - Extension Request

Hi Keith,

I am following up on our conversation to extend the deadline for the Soil Vapor Investigation Report. We have
completed the onsite work, including the installation of VP-1 and VP-2 and sampling. The deeper probe at VP-2 could
not be sampled as water levels were still a little too high. However, this probe will be revisited for sampling when the
offsite probes are installed and sampled.

A tentative date is set for a meeting with the lawyer representing the property owners for 3915 Broadway on 7/7. We
hope to convey the unobtrusive nature of our work in order to begin access negotiations. Given the negotiating process
can take some time, and in order to submit a more comprehensive report that accounts for all data proposed in the
work plan, we are requesting an extension to September 29, 2017 from the original deadline of July 5, 2017.

Please advise if our request is reasonable and we look forward to completing this soil vapor investigation.

Thanks,
Carl



Carl Edwards | Environmental Scientist |
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